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Special Education: 

o​ Ancillary is almost fully staffed; we are still need an IEP Facilitator at the high school.  
We are still in need of two special education teachers at the high school and one 
Pre-K special education teacher at Parkview. 
 

o​ Our four elementary special education teachers and several regular education 
teachers are currently participating in STAR Autism training.  STAR Autism is a 
curriculum program using ABA strategies. 

Project Aware: 
 

o​ The Project Aware Manager has been working on a Project Aware Procedure 
Handbook for the upcoming year.  She is in the final stages of edits. 
 

o​ Danielle Gordan is our new Project Aware Peer Navigator this year. Danielle comes to 
us from Magdalena with a wealth of experience and energy.  We are excited to have 
her on board. 

 
ELL:  
 

o​ Our ELL teacher resigned this summer and as right now, we have no applicants for 
the job.  School site administration will continue to identify students who are in need 
of services as we continue our search for an ELL teacher. 

 
Nurses: 
 

o​ Our school nurses have their immunization lists ready and will continue to notify 
families of necessary immunizations.   

 


